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Internet Safety  

Useful Sites for Parents and Carers  

The link below has been taken from Child 
Safety Online : A practical guide for 

parents/carers whose children are using social 
media. 

You can find out more about how children use 
social media, the apps they use, the risks they 

face, how to use privacy settings, and advice and 

tips about how to talk to your 
children at: 

 www.childnet.com/sns 

 www.internetmatters.org 

 www.nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 

 www.parentzone.org.uk 

Mrs Minshall—Thomas’ Star Moments  
It has been a great last week of the term with lots of 

exciting learning happening throughout the week. On 

Monday morning, I had the opportunity to spend time with 

Emerald class completing their outdoor math's activity. The 

children were really enthused about their learning! In the after-

noon, I completed a whole school assembly with KS2 children 

based on Staying Safe and Speaking Out! This also included 

talking to the children about Online Safety and remembering the 

SMART rules. Also this week, we had our pre-school reading 

visits which were wonderful! Thank you to those who attended 

and to Miss Williams-Day for organising. On Friday, we had 

our Valentines Day & Random Acts of Kindness day. The chil-

dren had a wonderful time working with other teachers and 

peers. The teachers even enjoyed their challenge in the hall in 

assembly!  

Finally, I would like to wish you all a wonderful half term 

break with your family and friends.  

 

Upcoming Events (in red new date) 

 27.2.23—School INSET 

day  

 28.2.23—School reopens 
for Spring 2  

 1.3.23—Topaz Forest 
School 

 2.3.23—World Book Day 
(further information to 

come)  

 6.3.23—Achievements 

and Standards Governor 
Committee Meeting  

 7.3.23—Netball Final  

 

 

 

 

 
Return to school on  

 
Tuesday 28th  

February 

 
School is fully open  

on this day  
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Comments from the children  

I get to work with other teachers! 

I get to work with other children 
(not just my friends) and try lots 

of new activities! 
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Safeguarding Officers at work on Internet Safety  
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Class  Weeks Attendance Figure  

Diamond 90.7% 

Emerald 98.5% 

Ruby  98.9% 

Opal  94.5% 

Topaz  96.0% 

Onyx  98.3% 

This weeks KS1 winners are Ruby  Class 

This weeks KS2 winners are Onyx Class 


